
Non-designated Heritage Assets (“NDHA”) 

Summary of consultation 

The list of proposed Non Designated heritage assets was published in the parish magazine, 

Grapevine, along with a brief questionnaire to gain view of the proposed list at the beginning of April 

2022. 

The response, as anticipated was fairly modest The feedback is summarised below: 

1. Have we missed something which you feel should be included? 

Suggestions received: 

• Old Fox, High Street, Lewknor 

• Old Reading Room, Postcombe 

• Funeral Path from Postcombe to Lewknor 

 

2. Have we included something which you feel lacks merit? 

No suggestions were made in response to this question 

 

3. Do you have any additional information about something on the list? 

Some interesting details were provided in response to this question which added to the knowledge 

of the parish’s buildings. 

Conclusions 

The Old Fox was included as an NDHA as it dates from the early 19th century, was an old pub and 

shop until 1970, forming a group of buildings with the early 19th century terrace opposite. 

The Old Reading Room was not included as an NDHA as only part of some of its walls remain, it is not 

visible from the road or any footpath. 

The funeral path was included, it forms a historic route from Postcombe which has never had a 

church to St Margaret’s, Lewknor, and therefore is a significant feature of the history of the parish. 

Feedback 

Feedback to the parish was included in Grapevine in December 2022. 

 


